
	
NEW REGISTRANT OPPORTUNITY 

 
Are you a New Registrant looking for a vibrant and growing community to work 
and live? Are you interested in working in a full-scope community while serving 
BIPOC clients? Are you interested in building ongoing relationships and 
developing exciting programs with our hospital, our community, and our 
affiliates?  
 
We are looking for a New Registrant to join our practice and that person might be 
you! 
 
We are hiring to fill a permanent position with a one-year and ongoing contracts 
with the likelihood of partnership after the first year. This position offers full 
caseload (40 BCC’s) with the option for less caseload if desired.  
 
We are located in Brampton and have privileges at Etobicoke General Hospital a 
division of the William Osler Health System. Our catchment includes Caledon, 
Bolton, Woodbridge and Vaughan so there are lots of places that you can live and 
have proximal access to Toronto, Niagara Falls, the US, the rolling countryside of 
Caledon and even skiing up North.     
 
AMMA Midwives is a practice committed to creating a workplace culture that 
supports sustainable work-life balance through respectful communication and 
relationships with our peers and allied health care professionals. We encourage 
our midwives to explore their interests in academic research, CMO or AOM 
activities as well as personal hobbies. We work in both a traditional midwifery 
model and an alternative model in order to meet the needs of midwives in all stages 
of their lives and careers. 
 
We enjoy supporting a highly racialized community and therefore fluency in 
Spanish, French, Arabic, and/or a South Asian language would be an asset but is 
not required. 
 
Our practice is deeply rooted in our community and we have built alliances with 
various health organizations to ensure our clients are well supported. We are a 
teaching practice and will have students working with us throughout the year at 
various levels of placement. 
 
Please email your resume and accompanying cover letter to 
admin@ammamidwives.com by June 30, 2021. Please indicate “General 
Registrant” in the subject line. We look forward to meeting you very soon! 


